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Attached is a manuscript entitled “Significant increase in Atlantic Ocean heat content since the
mid-20th century” by Lee, Park, Van Sebille, Wang, Enfield, Yeager, Kirtman and Baringer for your
kind consideration for publication in Nature Geoscience as a letter.

Appropriate reviewers | can recommend include:

Shang-Ping Xie (xie@hawaii.edu),

Sydney Levitus (sydney.levitus@noaa.gov)
Jeff Knight (jeff.knight@metoffice.gov.uk)
John Chiang (jchiang@atmaos.berkeley.edu)
Ping Chang (ping@ocean.tamu.edu)

Thank you for your kind consideration.
Sincerely,

Sang-Ki Lee
RSMAS/CIMAS

University of Miami

4600 Rickenbacker Causeway
Miami, FL 33149 USA

Tel) 305-361-4521

Fax) 305-361-4412

E-mail) sang-ki.lee@noaa.gov

CIMAS: Cooperative Institute of the University of Miami and National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
Phone: (305)-421-4159 Fax: (305) 361-4457
Internet: cimas@rsmas.miami.edu



